Rosenberg Corey

From: Sarahrachelince@aol.com
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 4:27 PM
To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: HB 2004

Dear Legislators,

My husband and | wanted to write in again and express our support for HB 2004. We urge everyone to vote YES on this
bill. Currently we make a decent combined income, but the high cost of living is making it different to make ends meet,
even with both my husband and | working full time. We have three children and we desperately need to find an affordable
home.

The apartment we live in has mold issues on two of the windows and our landlord will not replace these. Our oldest son
has asthma and his condition has only gotten worse since we've lived here. We are also packed in this apartment with two
adults, three children and two dogs. We really need a home with a yard, but we can't afford to pay $1800+ per month for a
house.

Please, we need affordable housing. Even with limited supply, it's not fair or right for landlords to charge 2,300+ for a
small 3 bedroom house with outdated cabinets, and other needed fixes. We really need affordable housing.

We would be able to pay $1500 per a house which is what it use to cost 2 years ago. However, we can't pay over 2k. We
need to move, but we feel trapped because we are not able to find anything affordable. Something has to be done. Please
help us.

Thank you

Sarah Ince



